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Monfessort

RE: PERMISSION SLIP TO INCLUDE YOUR CHILD’S PICTURES IN THE WEBSITE

Jan., 07, 2014
Dear Parents of the children at GCA MONTESSORTI,

We believe in partnership with you as parents/guardians to ensure that we could establish trust with your children
as they know that they are being taken care of by the people who love and really care for them. One way of building
partnership is to maintain two-ways communication between THE GCA MONTESSORI TEAM andyou as
parents/guardians through our website https//:www.gcamontessori.ca. The website would be like a window through which
you could learn about how we carry out our mission statement in our curriculum, calendars, program as well as update of
what activities your child is doing at GCA MONTESSORI. The activities will be presented through pictures of your
child/children in the class-room or any out-door activities.

Please note that:

o We will never write a reference of your child by name or provide any specific information regarding your child.
o We will never sell the pictures and videos of your child;
o We will use them exclusively for GCA MONTESSORI’s purposes.

Please take a moment to let us know your preferences regarding our use of photos and videos of your child/children, and
send the permission slip to Ms. Roshi along with your registration. If you have any questions and want to get more
information please contact us at info@gcamontessori.ca or call at 604-496-5115.

Sincerely,
Signature:
(Director) (Christina Pasaribu-Purnomo)

Name of the Parents/Guardians:

Name of the child/children:

YES. | grant GCA MONTESSORI, permission to use any photos and video recordings of my child on
gcamontessori.ca website.

YES. I grant GCA MONTESSORI, permission to use my child’s picture ONLY when he/she is in a group picture.

YES. I grant GCA MONTESSORI permission to use my child’s picture ONLY in the PARENTS’ CORNER that
can only accessed with password.

NO. I DO NOT grant GCA MONTESSORI permission to use my child's picture in the website.
Parent/Guardian’s Signature:

Date:
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